
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Monday 20th May 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

The Little Mermaid T-Shirts 
 

This letter is only applicable to those pupils participating in our summer production. 

 

Rehearsals are well under way for ‘The Little Mermaid’ and we are all very excited.  Thank you for your help and 
support with rehearsal times and with sourcing costumes for the main characters.  For children who are in the 
choir, we are hoping that they will wear an official Ryecroft ‘Little Mermaid’ t-shirt.  These are available to 
purchase at a cost of £7.70 for a child’s size t-shirt or £8.80 for adult sizes.  The t-shirts are a turquoise blue 
colour with gold writing.  The production name is on the front and our school name and 2024 on the back.  The t-
shirts are good quality sports type material, which will wear well for our two performances and beyond. 

Cast members in costume do not need to buy a t shirt.  However, anyone who wants a t shirt is welcome to 
purchase one. 

If you would like to purchase a t-shirt for your child, please click on the link to fill in an online form.  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-byj--_Ruk-
hUytW5a33T1OG1QpwcZRJhLKPiSjTy4hUNEcySjI0RTZQOVJCTFhUNjI5WU9PM1JVNS4u 
 

There is a size guide on the form.  T-shirt money needs to be paid via ParentPay.  Please make sure that orders 
are received by this Friday, 24th May 2024 in order for us to place the school order before half term.  

Please note that tickets are now on sale for the performances.  Please do buy your tickets as soon as possible in 
order to avoid disappointment.  Tickets can be purchased via ParentPay and seat numbers will be allocated on a 
first come, first served basis.   

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs V Twynham 
Teacher 
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